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Accelerating Excellence Conversation: North
Carolina Election Officials

North Carolina’s nationally recognized Help Us Be Successful (H.U.B.S.) program provides a
collaborative environment for the state’s election officials to identify best practices and work
through shared issues.

The Elections Group’s Chief Operating Officer Chris Piper led the conversation and was joined by
North Carolina State Board of Elections Executive Director Karen Bell, Brunswick County
Assistant Deputy Director Adrianne Rushton, and Tiffany Holden, the Candidacy and Canvass
Program Specialist for the North Carolina State Board of Elections.

Original link: https://electionsgroup.com/webinbar-north-carolina-election-officials/
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